

THE LITTLE LOT NURSERY

February 2025 Newsletter **Spring Term 2**



Welcome back to the new half term and spring is definitely in the air now! Here's hoping for some brighter days from now on.

World Book Day - 3 March 2025

This is on Thursday, 6 March and we would like the children to bring their favourite book into Nursery any day week beginning 3 March. We can then read their favourite to all the children.



Living Eggs

We are very excited that our hen eggs will be arriving on 3 March for two weeks. The children always love this event and it is a great learning experience for us all! We are asking for a volunteer family (no cats or dogs



please) to have the eggs/chicks for the weekend of 8/9 March. You will be provided with full instructions and food for

the chicks and we can talk you through everything.

Comic Relief/Red Nose Day

This is on Friday, 21 March; we are asking that the children wear something red (hair bobble/tee shirt, socks etc) and bring a donation which we will send off to Comic Relief. We will be having red snacks.

Fundraising this term

The Little Lot is a registered charity and we regularly fundraise to provide new resources for the children. This term we are planning an Easter Raffle for the last week of term. Mrs Buxton has offered to bake us a lovely Easter cake for the prize - a gorgeous treat to share with the family. Further details will be sent to everyone on Tapestry nearer the time - please keep an eye out for them.

Topics this half term

We will be looking at life cycles this half term - chickens, butterflies and frogs.

We are also introducing the letters: u - r - h b - f - l

Master the Curriculum

We will be looking at the numbers 1 to 6 and introducing 10 frame. We will also be looking at height and weight, mass and capacity.

Tapestry

You have sent some lovely photos of the children at home and out with family. Please don't forget to send us a family photo on Tapestry and tell about any WOW moments your child has had. We love to hear about what the children get up to and we value your comments

We use **Tapestry** to send you notices/newsletters/reminders etc - please check to keep up to date with what's going on in the Nursery

Care Sessions

If you would like your child to attend the morning care session and have not booked, please knock on the door for access. This session will cost £4, as it is not part of the 'core day'. If you wish to use the afternoon care session, let us know when you drop your child off/email us/phone us.

If you have not booked a Care Session please remember that your Childcare Agreement states that: "a late collection fee of £20 for the first 15 minutes and £10 every five minutes thereafter."

Holidays

We close for the Easter holiday on Friday, 4 April and reopen on Wednesday, 23 April 2025.